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memorandum

TO:

Bill Gulliford, Chair


Stephen Joost, Vice Chair



Greg Anderson



Doyle Carter



Matt Schellenberg



Jim Love
FROM:
Bill Bishop, Council President

RE:
Special Committee on Solid Waste Deadline Extension
I understand that the Special Committee on Solid Waste has been diligently holding meetings, but has additional research that needs to be completed.  Therefore, I am extending the deadline for this committee to Tuesday, April 30, 2013.

I appreciate the willingness of the members to devote the necessary attention to this important issue.

WB/sgw
cc:  
Council Members/Staff

        
Cheryl Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division


Dana Farris, Chief, legislative Services Division


Carol Owens, Assistant Chief of Legislative Services


Rachel Welsh, Information Systems Administrators


Kirk Sherman, Council Auditor
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